
 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic Church 

3301 Echo Drive 

North Platte, NE  69101 

Parochial Administrator:  Fr. Karl T.C. Millis 

Website:   www.seas-np.org 

Parish email:  rectory-office@seas-np.org 

Phone:  308-534-5461 (Office) 

308-534-0511 (Parish Hall) 

 

 

Schedule of Masses: 
June 6-12 

 

Mon:  8:00 AM  

Protection of the Preborn 

Tues:  8:00 AM 

Special Intention (JLS) 

Wed:  5:30 PM 

Martha Burbach  

Thur:  8:00 AM 

Elli (Fugate) Schmidt 

Fri:     NO MASS 

 

Sat:    5:00 PM 

For the Parishioners 

Sun:  10:00 AM 

Chris Semmler  

 

Farewell Potluck for Fr. Karl 

 Sunday, June 19th 

 following the 10:00am Mass  

in the Parish Hall. 

 Fried & Baked Chicken  

and drinks provided. 

 Please bring a side dish  

and dessert! 

 
 

 
Office Hours this week:   

Temporarily closed.  

 

Prayer Intentions: 
=repose of soul 

David LeBrie  

Jerry Bush  

Renate Nordquist  

Barb Waldschmidt  

Calvin Burr  

James Leathers  

Katie Kramer  

Bob Perlinger  

Shirley Rieker  

Jerome Johnston  

Arlene Knoll  

Jennie Blea  

Kim Paul  

Amy Birchler  
Theresa Seiker  

John Kahl (illness) 

Maxine Perlinger (illness) 

Mike Mohr (illness) 

Jon Castillo (illness) 
Daniel Nisley (illness) 

Spencer Bale (illness) 

Kim Prenosil (illness) 

Kerry Heskett (cancer) 

Cathy Leathers (illness) 

J.D. Troyer (cancer) 

Cindy Ryan (illness) 

Dean Large (illness) 

Jennifer Schmid (illness) 

Peggy Lawler (illness) 

Tim Garth  

Bill Coulter  

Bill Keck, Jr.  

Fr. Ramon Decaen   

Janice Large  

Rick Ryan  

Teresa-McCarthy Garth  
Jim Beckius  

Vinette Tenopir  

Ginger Daigger Smith  

Troy Tickle  

Carolyn Cohen  

Steve Haman  
Mike Paul  

Sammy Medinger  

Mary Lou Robles  
Leo Walz  

Ardis “Jo” Ginapp  

Verna Kellogg  

Bonnie Greco  

Shirley Lindekugel  
Beatrice Estrada  

Eloise Kramer  
Nellie Rodriguez  

Reyes Robles  

Margaret Ruskamp  

Dolores Kosmicki  

Patricia Zamora  

Teresa Clouatre  

Gordon Swanson  
Florena Schneweis  

Carlos Fleury  

Ruby Ramirez  

JoAnn Bode Waters  
Eileen Boltz  

Leona Clouatre  
Bernadine Torres  

Martha Burbach  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For a current list of retreats at Our Lady of 

Good Counsel Retreat House in Waverly, go 

to:  goodcounselretreat.com 

or pick up a brochure in the entryway. 

 

 

 The Holy Spirit, who came on Pentecost, gave voice to 

the apostles to proclaim the truth of the Gospel. The Spirit, 
the Soul of the Church, continues to enable the Church to 

speak, and enables us to speak in our individual capacity. 

As the late Cardinal Elio Sgreccia, former President of the 
Vatican’s Pontifical Academy for Life once said, “The 

Church must speak out in today's context on fundamental 

rights, the right to justice, the right to peace, but above all 
and in the first place, the right to life. If the Church did not 

speak, did not proclaim the truth, it would be abandoning 

its duty; it would be unfaithful to society, to the good of 
society. Therefore, its precise duty is the very liberty to 

intervene with word, and also with example -- the example 

of promoting human life, of intervening for the salvation of 

mankind." 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTRY ASSIGNMENTS 

 JUNE 11 & 12 
Saturday:  Lector:  Loren Baxa Acolyte: Volunteer needed 

Servers:  James Krondak, Nicholas Krondak;                  

Gifts: Volunteer Family; Ushers: David Gross 

Sunday:  Lector: Ron Tejral; Acolyte: Conrad Buhrman; 

Servers: Jace Grunden, Weston Hammond,                          

Gifts: Volunteer Family Ushers: Jeff Orr 

 

Sacraments: 

Baptism:   

Celebrated after the weekend Mass;        

one hour class required. 

Confession: 

After most Daily Masses or by appt. 

Sat 4:00-4:30 pm 

Sun 9:00-9:30 am 

Matrimony (Marriage) 

Contact priest first before date is set and at 

least 6 months prior.                                             

Classes and retreat are required. 

Anointing of the Sick 

Contact priest or parish office. 

 

 

Stewardship Report for May 27:  $3,008 

, 

 Give The Knights Your Cans...Profit from recycling the cans used for KC charitable works.  

Place cans in the blue barrels in front of the storage shed (SW corner of parking lot). 

 

Listen to Spirit Catholic Radio at 90.1 FM for North 

Platte, or go to spiritcatholicradio.com                        

to livestream online. 

 

Do you have a family member who recently 

passed away, that you would like to be listed 

in the Prayer of the Faithful and in the 

bulletin?  Please let Fr. Karl know. Thanks. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

THIS WEDNESDAY 

FROM 6:30-10 PM 

 

The Cambridge/Arapahoe area is still in need of 

hay and fencing supplies. If you have hay, 

fencing supplies, or cash donations, contact 

Tonya Olsen, at St. Isidore Thrift Store in 

Imperial, at 402-327-6299. Thank you for 

helping bring "hope in the good life."  

 
 

 

Pope Francis’ Intention for June: 

Families 

We pray for Christian families around the world; may they 

embody and experience unconditional love and advance in 

holiness in their daily lives. 

 

 
Vocation Prayer 

Calendar for Sisters: 
 

Sr. Maria Christine Loan 

Tran from Vietnam (Jr. 

Professed at the Sisters of 

Mary, Queen of Mercy) 

and Sr. Maria Theresa Vi 

Nguyen from Vietnam (Jr. 

Professed at the Sisters of 

Mary, Queen of Mercy). 

 

 

CHARITY & STEWARDSHIP 
APPEAL 2022 

The goal this year for our parish    
is $10,000. 

Some of the charities supported by 
this appeal are: 

Catholic Social Services, Camp Kateri 
Tekakwitha, the Newman Center on 
the University of Nebraska-Lincoln 
campus, Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Retreat House, pro-life and youth 

ministries. It also assists hospital and 
nursing home ministry, prison ministry 

and retirement for religious sisters. 
Our parish, by supporting McDaid 

Elementary & St. Patrick’s High 
School, receives back 80% of our 
appeal goal, to help us pay the 

$20,000 we give annually to these  
two schools.   

If we do not reach our CSA goal, the 
remainder is taken from our checking 

or savings account. 
Pledge cards are on the table in the 

entryway.  Please fill out your pledge 
card and drop it in the collection 

basket.  Please make checks payable 
to:  Charity & Stewardship Appeal. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Single and Catholic? We know about the 
married and religious vocations,  

but what about the baptismal vocation  
we all have? Join us this June for  
a 4-week online interactive series  
that will help equip you to more  

fully discover and effectively  
live your baptismal vocation!                                          

Capacity is limited. Sign up today. For more 
information and to register visit:  

https://nationalcatholicsingles.com/mission-
possible-living-your-baptismal-vocation/ 

 

 

Catholic Daughters of America 

1549 Court of Our Lady of Fatima 

will meet at 6:00pm on Monday, 

June 6, at St Patrick’s Spiritual Life 

Center. Ladies of all parishes and 

ages are welcome to attend, share 

their talents and gifts, and grow 

spiritually with the group. 

 

 

 

 

We learned recently that the chance of a Totus 

Tuus team coming to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 

this summer is slim, due to a shortage of team 

members. Registration for Totus Tuus is now 

open at St. Pat's. 

Visit  www.gidiocese.org/totus-tuus to sign 

up! St. Pat's will need additional assistance 

with meals for the teams, adult chaperones, 

and snacks. Please contact Makaela Barron at 

308-532-0942 if you're able to help!  

CROSSROADS Pro-Life Walks 

Across America will not be conducting 
any walks in Summer 2022. But check 
with www.crossroadswalk.org to apply 
online if you are interested in joining 

Crossroads on any of the summer 2023 
prolife walks! Feel free to send us an 
email and we'll get back to you right 

away! info@crossroadswalk.org.  
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